
   

      

     

     

      
  

       
            

        
       

       
        

    

        
        

  

      
       

       
      

        
       

           
         

       
         

   

              
      

       

       

          

Website Accessibility Certification
California Air Resources Board 

For Accessibility Technical Support, Please Contact: 

CARB Helpline at 1-800-242-4450 or Helpline@arb.ca.gov 

For Questions on the CARB website Accessibility Policy, Please Contact: 

Equal Employment Opportunity Program and ADA Coordinator at (279) 216-0304 or 
EEOP@arb.ca.gov 

The California Air Resource Board (CARB) is committed to transparency, including ensuring 
CARB public documents are accessible to all members of the public. We are therefore ensuring 
that our public website (ww2.arb.ca.gov) is accessible to those with disabilities, consistent with 
California Government Code Sections 7405 and 11135, and the Web Content Accessibility 
Guidelines 2.0, or subsequent version, published by the Web Accessibility Initiative of the World 
Wide Web Consortium at a minimum Level AA success criteria (referred to in shorthand as “in 
an accessible format”). 

All CARB’s web pages are in an accessible format as of July 1, 2023. All CARB-created 
documents posted to CARB’s internet websites on or after July 1, 2019, are in an accessible 
format. 

CARB has prioritized converting frequently used, recent, and documents critical to CARB’s 
mission to an accessible format. All CARB-created documents posted before July 1, 2019 
(referred to in shorthand as “legacy documents”) have, at minimum, been processed through 
optical character recognition. Many legacy documents have already received a higher level of 
remediation and are in an accessible format; CARB has devoted and will continue to devote 
substantial resources to ensuring these legacy documents conform to the WCAG. 

For legacy documents not created by CARB, such as public comments submitted to CARB, all 
such documents have, at a minimum, been processed through optical character recognition. 
CARB has devoted and will continue to commit substantial resources to ensure these non-
CARB-created legacy documents are in an accessible format while avoiding impacts on the 
underlying document content. 

CARB will maintain the availability of legacy documents even if they are not in a fully accessible 
format, and all legacy documents linked through CARB’s internet websites will be made 
promptly available upon request in an accessible format. 
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